
From: Devon Braunstein <Devon.Braunstein@cityofchicago.org>  
Sent: Wednesday, May 4, 2022 9:28 AM 
To: Steve Berlin <Steve.Berlin@cityofchicago.org> 
Subject: Gift 
 
Hi Steve,  
 
Writing to report that myself and Lauren Burdette went to dinner with representatives from Coursera 
yesterday, who we work with on Chicago Connected, and were gifted meals that totaled less than $50. 
 
Please let me know if you need any other information.  
 
Thanks,  
Devon  
 
Devon Braunstein (she/her) | Digital Inclusion Policy Fellow, Office of the Mayor | 312-744-5824 
Subscribe to our biweekly newletter, Our 77 | Follow Mayor Lightfoot on Twitter, Facebook & Instagram   
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